
 
 

 
 

Lisa   Pulkrabek   
4795   Co   Rd   82  

Mandan,   ND   58554  
Wadenlisa@aol.com  

701-663-4294  
701-595-4264  

Dear   Human   Services   Committee   Members,   
 
 
I   am   writing   to   you   today   about   HB   1328   -   Relating   to   vitamin   D   screening   and   testing   and   to   self  
insurance   health   plans.      I   am   in   FAVOR   of   this   bill.   I   am   urging   a   DO   PASS   on   this   bill.    It   is   a   fact  
that   the   levels   of   Vitamin   D   that   is   in   a   person’s   system   is   very   important   to   their   overall   health   and  
immunity   which   protects   against   disease.    Testing   the   Vitamin   D   levels   is   often   expensive   and  
having   it   covered   by   insurance   would   allow   many   more   patients   the   ability   to   have   their   levels  
checked   and   therefore   allow   them   to   supplement   if   needed   for   optimal   health.   
 
Again   Please   DO   PASS   HB   1328.   
Thank   you   for   your   time.   
Lisa Pulkrabek     
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